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Our learning this week… 

Can You Crack The Code? 

Rationing 

We have started our unit of learning on rationing and we had a visitor to the class room –Mrs 

Leyton, who is a dietian. She led a very interesting session on why we have rationing and comparing 

the diet and health of children in WW2 with the health of children today. 

Art 

The children have finished designing their WW2 Propaganda Posters and they are now displayed in 

the Year5/6 corridor. I am pleased with their art skills and the messages they have got across 

through their posters. 

Science 

The children have really been enjoying the science unit on light. We had a great practical lesson 

where the children used mirrors and a torch to get a beam of light to travel trough a maze. 

Sats meeting 

Thank you to the parents who attended the SATs meeting and for your continued supprt with the 

children’s learning at home. Many of the children have been telling me about the extra work they 

have been doing at home with great enthusiasm! 
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